
 
 

YAXHAM PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 
 

 

Pinebanks 
Station Road 

Yaxham 
Norfolk 

NR19 1RB 
 

Tel: 01362 690290 
Email: peterlowings@btconnect.com 

 
3rd  July 2018 

 

The following Motion of No Confidence in Parish and District 

Councillor, Pablo Dimoglou, was passed unanimously by the Parish 

Council at its ordinary meeting held on 28th June 2017. 

 

“This Council has lost all confidence in Cllr Dimoglou in his capacities 

as Parish and Ward Councillor to represent the views and interests of 

the community of the Parish of Yaxham.  This follows Cllr Dimoglou’s 

continuing representation of developer interests rather than those of 

the Parish, his continued calling for Yaxham to be a Local Service 

Centre, his promotion of the Lanpro/Glavenhill application as “the first 

of many more from the same landowner” at the Local Plan 

Examination; and in his submissions to the Planning Inspector on that 

same application.  As a consequence, the Council calls on  

Cllr Dimoglou to resign from this Parish Council and the District 

Council.  That this motion be publicised within the Parish, placed on 

the Parish Council Notice Boards and the website, and sent to 

Breckland Council and the Local Plan Examiner." 

 

Peter Lowings, Chairman 
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